
What a year it has been at Vange Place! I would like to say 
a massive thank you to Trina, Laura, Grace, Sarah, Janette, 
Natalie, Joanne and Georgia for supporting the customers to 
have the best time.

This is definitely an award-winning team! Let’s take a look 
back on...

Celebrating 
Vange Place

2023!



Family Christmas party and quiz at Vange Place

Christmas Carols at St Mary’s Cathedral Christmas Tree decoration

Andre Rieu Christmas Concert



Christmas Panto

Halloween Party at Vange Place

Birthdays

Molly moving in to Vange Place

Ickworth Lights Night



Holidays: Disneyland Paris Potters

Mediterranean cruise



Holiday shopping and preparation

Center Parcs

A day at Clacton-on-Sea



A day at Walton-on-the-Naze

Family Hawaiian Party

Summer lunches



West End Prom in Bedford Park

Summer Walks

Wizard of Oz Summer performance Last night at the Prom



Coronation party

Tom’s new car

New Thermomix

Well done to everyone for all their hard work and here’s to a 
brilliant 2024 as well!



“Just to say thank you for another fantastic party, well done!! You have a super crew of 
staff, best ever”.

“Another year, another party!! Wow, what a brilliant time we had. Thank you to you all for 
such a brilliant party”.

“I have done a compliment form to let the contracts team know what a lovely service 
you are running”.

“Thank you for your time today. Vange Place is lovely, I am really impressed with how well 
you have helped Molly to settle in”.

“Thank you for sharing the newsletter with me, it has certainly brightened up this dreary 
Monday morning!”.

“What a brilliant afternoon/evening. Your team are amazing. They go all-out to ensure the 
housemates have a fun-filled time with their friends and family. They do such brilliant work 
organising everything: BBQ, buffet, music, theme and costumes etc, I just cannot fault 
your staff at all. They are all lovely ladies, always smiley and cheerful and make everyone 
feel welcome when we visit”. 

“FUN FUN FUN party, as always. Absolutely loved it! “

“Thank you all so very much for a brilliant time. Looking forward to the next one!”

“Just to say the girls did an amazing job this afternoon, everyone thoroughly enjoyed it. 
Can’t thank them enough”.

“Thanks very much for the Newsletter. As always, we’re very pleased to be able to see 
what’s been happening. We really appreciate the time and effort that goes into this”.

You can read some lovely comments from family and 
stakeholders below!


